
 

 

 
 

 

Parish Priest :    

Fr Frank O’Loughlin 
 

 

SUNDAY MASSES :  6.00pm (Sat) Vigil Mass; 9am & 11am (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 

WEEKDAYS :     Monday      Mass                  10.30am   Funeral  

      Tues      Mass                  9.30am    &  1.30pm at Karinga Grove  

      Wed       Mass                  9.30am      

      Thurs            Mass         9.30am    

      Fri       Comm Service  9.30am    

      Sat  am             No  Mass /  No Comm Service   

FUNERAL  MASS  for Cyril Murray 10.30am on Monday 28th 

EUCHARISTIC  MINISTERS : 

This  Week  :   6pm     C  Gomez,  A  Bracchi,  M  Burgess 

     9am     D  Waddell,  J  Standish,  M  Nolan,  V Pucella 

          11am     M  Whelan,  L  Warner,  I  Morgan, S  Agostino 

Next Week  :    6pm     Heather McGrath,  Volunteers needed 

     9am      M  Philips, M McCartney, G Griffiths, C Battista 

    11am C  Hill,  B Bracchi,   T McKenna,  N Camera 

READERS :     

This  Week   :   6pm   C  Dunn  &  Z  Burgess         9am     G & C Purcell 

      11am      C  Hill  &  C  O’Reilly    

Next  Week  :    6pm   H  Rolfe  &  F  Meade           9am     J  Grimmer &  P  Commins 

      11am      J  Valente  &  C  Ellingworth 

SACRED HEART 

SANDRINGHAM 
27th  March  2011 

Presbytery   9598 1511 

School         9598  9322 

Email :  domecc.sand@bigpond.com 

www.sandringhamcatholic.org.au 

PARISH  NOTICES       

3rd  SUNDAY   IN   LENT 

READINGS  NEXT  SUNDAY :     1st  Reading …….1st  Bk Samuel   16:1.6-7.10-13 

YR A               2nd    Reading…..St Paul to Ephesians  5:8-14 

                Gospel  …………. John                           9:1-41 



LENT 

1) LENT  AT  HOME  :   
As usual we will have sheets to  help mark 
Lent for use at Home.        Each week there 
will be a Reflection Sheet plus a Scripture 
passage for each day of the week and a   
simple guide to how to pray over the Scriptures. 

2) The Lenten Reflection—on the internet.  The Australian Bishops provide this 
exploration of the Scriptures throughout Lent.   
You can find it on  www.thereflection.vividas.com.   You can also go to it 
through the parish website. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

HELP  REQUIRED :    

Would anyone have a second-hand working electrical lawn mower……....please 
contact Parish Office  9598 1511.     Thank you. 

NEW  ALTAR  SERVERS : 

 Any children who would like to be 
altar servers can hand their 
names into Fr Frank , the Parish 
Office , Mr Carmody  or the 
School Office.  Thank you 

WORKING  BEE :    

Needed to clean the Church for 
Easter will be on Thursday April 
14th at 2pm.   
Volunteers are needed to help 
with this extra cleaning for a   
couple of hours.   Thank you. 

  SINGING  PRACTICES 
   FOR  EASTER :    

  WE  NEED  MORE  SINGERS  
  IN OUR  CHOIR !!! 

There are 3 more practices involved in 
the preparation for Easter.     
The practices are on Thursday March 
31st,  Wednesday April 13th and 
Wednesday April 20th.  All are at 
7.30pm in the Church.  
2nd PRACTICE :  
THURS MARCH  31st 

FIRST 

RECONCILIATION: 

The celebration of First 
Reconciliation for our 
Grade 3 children is on 
Wednesday, March 30th 
at  7pm. 

UPDATE  FOR  SPECIAL   

MINISTERS :   

There will be a short session for all  Special     
Ministers who would like to clarify any aspect of 
their  ministry and for any new ministers.   

This will be after each Mass on Saturday April 
9th and Sunday April 10th. 



SANDRINGHAM    
MOBILE  BLOOD   
DONOR  VISIT : 

Friday 8 April   9.30am—
3.30pm 

Friday 15 April 9.30am-
3.30pm 

@ Masonic Hall, 23 Abbott St. 

To secure your appointment to 
donate, please call 131495 OR 
email : 

dpallen@redcrossblood.org.au 

REMEXIO RAFFLE:  

This year, the raffle for 
education in Remexio will 
take a slightly different 
format, with a number of 
prizes being offered, and 
winners being invited to 
choose their prize.   

If any members of the parish or school communities 
would like to offer goods or services for the raffle, 
they would be gratefully received and the donors ac-
knowledged on the tickets.   

The raffle will be drawn at the Parish Dinner 
on 1st July, with the proceeds being used for 
teacher salaries in our twin parish of Remexio, 
East Timor.   

If you are able to assist with a prize, please leave 
your name and contact details at the parish office by 
8th April, and a member of the Social Justice Group 
will contact you.      
Thank you for your on-going support 
Social Justice Group 

A seminar on "Dementia 
and the Compassion of 
God"  
led by Rosalie Hudson will be 
held next Wednesday 30th 
March at Hampton UCA, 17   
Service St Hampton.   

This presentation will discuss 
the latest dementia research, 
including a brief overview of 
various types of dementia, and 
the benefits of a compassionate 
approach to the care of people 
with dementia and their      
families.     $10/$7.   
Supper provided.  No booking 
necessary.   
Further details:  9598 3369.   
All welcome. 

‘CUPPAS’  NEXT   
SUNDAY :    
Cuppas’ in the foyer after the  
9am and 11am Masses next 
Sunday.       All welcome! 

 DATE  TO  BE  NOTED :   FRIDAY, July 
1st  is the date of the Feast of the Sacred Heart. 

NEW  MONEY  
COUNTERS : 

We need another 5 or 
6 volunteers to help 
with counting the 
money on Sunday 
mornings. 
Please hand names in 
to Fr Frank or the    
Parish Office. 

EMAIL   
ADDRESSES : 
There are two clip-
boards in the foyer for 
anyone who would like 
to give the parish their 
email addresses.   

These could be very 
useful in communication 
of information or in 
seeking help for various 
ministries. 

CATECHUMENATE  GRP :   Next meeting  

this coming Thursday March 31st at 8pm in the 
New Meeting Room. 



THE  SICK  :    Russell Eade,   Peter Roberts,  Aileen Hirst,    Tim Wilson,     Warren 

Gleeson,    Kathleen  Phillips,    Louise Davis,     Bryan Dowd,     Carl  Perry,      

Carmel Inguanti,     Sara Healey,   Joan Corfee,   Teresa Curtin,  Anne   Thornton,  

Frank Simm,  Nancy Camera,  Trevor Holden,  Paddy Favier 

 RECENTLY  DECEASED :   Cyril Murray,  Meara Dale,   Michael Cotter 

ANNIVERSARIES :   Dan McCarthy,  Rosa Quirk,  John Marron 

COLLECTION   COUNTERS :   

THIS WEEK:     Team 2:     B  Dunne,   W   Commins,    L  Roskam,  F  Gonzalez 

NEXT WEEK:   Team 3:    D  Pain,  L   Connors,   P   Arbon,  B   Dickinson, G Thomas  

 

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAM  :      

     26/3       Jane  Standish  &  Christine  Burdeos            No flowers during Lent 

      2/4        Jan  Iskander  &  Melissa  Hillman     “ 

CHURCH   TEA/ COFFEE   TEAM:    

    3/4    9am      Gay  Monahan  &  Monique  Bruce 

                  11am      Maureen Mutimer  &  Kristin Allen 

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and 

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the  

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

BAPTISMS   THIS    SUNDAY 

  RUBY  EILEEN  MORRISSEY 

 daughter of Martin & Katherine 

        ALICE  JANE  EASTON 

  GEORGIA  ANNE  EASTON 

 daughters of David & Katrina 


